
In this edition of whale‘r’u newsletter:  The concepts brought 
to the second meeting with the client and quarter presentation

Concepts
Last week we brought 6 concepts to the light of the meeting with the client 
where we could iterate upon and discard some ideas like location for implemen-
tation and feasibility. From those concepts we could narrow down and budget for 
3 of them and submit to the client for a new meeting in order to one single con-
cept be chosen. On top of these 3 concepts one new one was created converging 
client needs and our current ones – Code Name “Litter”. 

Client meeting
This week we returned to the Whale Museum to meet our client. The short meet-
ing was a turning point since we could select one of the presented concepts to 
be the one to develop for the rest of the semester - “Litter”.

Quarter Presentation
This morning, Friday, we set up our project room to host some faculty members 
as our audience to the Quarter Presentation. We presented our process till today 
and our plan for the weeks to come including estimated dates for Alpha, Beta 
and Final versions of our deliverable.

Next Week
We will be creating art assets, design the experience and programming the game 
framework.
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▦▦ Litter - Interaction

▦▦ Litter - Concept Art

▦▦ Whale Museum


